
BFED Committee 

From: County Clerk 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, April 7, 2021 10:45 AM 
BFED Committee 

Subject: FW: CC 21-176 

From: Chris Breckels <chrisbreckels@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 06, 2021 5:29AM 
To: County Clerk <County.Cierk@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: CC 21-176 

Dear Council, 
I am writing to you in support of CC-176. We have all endured this pandemic for too long. The mass arrival of tourists 
has caused a shortage of beach parking that has been growing over the years. Most of us are lucky if we can go to the 
beach for a few hours once a week. I have not been able to go for over two months due to no available parking. 
I have received my results from my annual physical and I have now have a lack of vitamin D. Mental health is also very 
important to our well being. I have become less tolerant of poor behavior that seems the norm as well. Please move 
forward on this bill. Mahala, Chris Breckels, Lahaina. 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 
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